
 

 

 

Swimming for Primary 2/3 
 
 
Our P2/3 class have been given the wonderful opportunity by Kilgraston School in Bridge of 
Earn to use their swimming pool facilities, free of charge, for some swimming lessons.  They 
will swim every Monday morning from 13

th
 May 2019 until Monday 17

th
 June 2019 inclusive.  

Children will be transported to Kilgraston and back by mini bus.   
 
Could children please ensure that they have everything they need each day – swim wear, 
towel, goggles and hairbrush, if necessary?  The children will have time to rinse their hair 
after their session but there is not time to shampoo, etc. 
Consent form should be complete on parentpay on or before 2

nd
 May 2019. 

 
Should you have any queries regarding same, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Lynne Mendes  
Headteacher 

  
 
 
 
 

Parents of Children in P2/3 

Our Lady’s Primary School, 
Garth Avenue, 

Perth, 
PH1 2LG 

Tel (01738) 477570 Fax (01738) 
 634259 

Email: Ourladys@pkc.gov.uk 
Headteacher: Lynne Mendes 

 
 
 


